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 Jenny Earle OBJ2014/4963/P 26/09/2014  21:23:24 I have not seen the design or plans but am concerned about the potential impact of this proposal. 

Artemide make frequent applications to remove the tree at the rear of their premises and it is very 

important to us in Bedford Court mansions. My flat has rear outlook over Artemide's backyard and the 

activity and use of that space affects noise levels, air quality and amenity in my flat. I would like to see 

further details of the proposal, and seek assurances that the tree will not be affected or threatened.
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